

Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin Associate Headteacher: Nancy Cook Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP T: 020 8854 4785 E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk www.rockliffemanor.co.uk

13th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Nursery trip to Rockliffe Gardens Monday 23rd May 2022

On Monday 23rd May 2022, children in the Nursery class will be visiting **Rockliffe Gardens** as a class. The visit will enhance the children's topic learning around traditional tales and offer opportunities to develop their gross-motor skills through playing ball games. As our previous visit to Winn's Common was enjoyed by many, we will end the trip with a picnic again.

We will walk to Rockliffe Gardens, leaving school at approximately 9.10 am and will return to school by the end of the Nursery session at 11.50 am. If preferred, children can be taken home by their adult at the end of the visit, instead of returning to nursery. It is essential that all children have a parent or carer to accompany them on the trip and that they arrive on time to Nursery at 8.50 am. Please bring a packed lunch/picnic with your child, for them to enjoy at the picnic.

Please ensure that your child wears suitable clothes and footwear for the trip, including a sun hat and sun cream if the weather is warm.

Please complete and return the reply slip by Thursday 19th May to indicate whether your child will attend the trip with a responsible adult.

Yours Faithfully,		
Miss Riches		
Ithe Nursery trip to Rockliffe	_ give/do not give permission for Gardens on Monday 23rd May 202	·
I can/cannot ensure that _	is accom	panied by an adult on the trip.
Signed	Date	е

